
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Liza Patchen-Short welcomed everyone and introductions/updates were made around the room.    
 
Agenda items  

• Resiliency Conference and Wellness Fair Needs 
• Designation Name 
• Research Findings 
• Framework Model  
• Trainings 

 
Resiliency Conference and Wellness Fair Needs- 

• Liza Patchen-Short discussed the Resiliency Conference coming up February 28th and March 1, 2018 
and solicited for a few volunteers to help.   

• Liza also discussed the Wellness Fair in May 2018 and elicited volunteers to help starting in September.   
 
Designation- 

• Liza Patchen-Short and Lori Hartelius discussed the results of the survey monkey that went out in June.  
Lori announced there was overwhelming dislike for the designation weaver.   

• Lori discussed how important it is to express your thoughts and feelings while in the open discussion of 
the meeting.   

• Several individuals discussed “weaver” and many felt the negative response came from individuals that 
were not at the open discussion to hear the interpretation. 

• Joe presented a working model of the designation logo.   
o Discussion was had on liking the Community as a bridge.  Talked about adding a hashtag or web 

address somewhere for people to get more information.   Members discussed the logo not feeling 
inclusive enough.  Ideas were presented and Joe will bring another working copy of the logo to 
next month’s meeting.    

 
Research Finding- 

• Gretchen presented research findings from Western New York.  The finding were focused on schools. 
(see attachment)  

• Conflict Resolution Team presented research findings on Clark County.  4 non-profit agencies developed 
a coalition to incorporate TIC into the community. (see attachment) 

 
Framework Model- 

• Lori Hartelius continued the discussion from the previous month on the framework of implementing 
Trauma Informed Care to the community.   

• Lori will email the framework to the coalition. 
 
Trainings- 

• Lori Hartelius handed out a basic layout of required plus additional trainings. 
• Liza Patchen-Short informed Whatcom County will be presenting next month.  They have a 3 day train 

the trainer approach that might be a possibility to incorporate. 
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• Discussion was had about required trainings for everyone and additional trainings based on agency or 
community partner.   

o Possible required trainings would be: NEAR, suicide prevention, child/adolescent development, 
power of regulation, behavioral health, mental health first aid, and impact of trauma. 

 
Next Meeting- 

• August 18th from 9:00-10:30.   
• Whatcom County will present 
• Guiding Principles subcommittee will present on developed principles 
• Other agenda items, please email Liza Patchen-Short 
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